
 
 

NEWS RELEASE FROM UPFRONT CHROMATOGRAPHY A/S 

 

Copenhagen, 31 July 2017 

 

Upfront Chromatography A/S is EXPANDING AND MOVING to new state-of-the-art facilities 

 

 

 
 

Upfront is expanding, and to serve our global adsorbent customers and dairy partners we will 

move to state-of-the-art production facilities with a 3-fold increase of the production capacities 

today, and a significant upgrade of all the R&D facilities. 

 

We, at Upfront, feel very proud that we have grown the business and as a positive consequence 

grown out of the old premises, where the company have been located for the past 25 years. The 

newly refurbished premises are situated less than 10 minutes from Copenhagen Airport and close 

to public transportation and motorway.  

 

The new premises introduce new and larger productions facilities and a state-of-the-art Pilot 

testing hall. Furthermore, Upfront will have state-of-the-art Clean room facilities capable of class 

A, B, C and D. 

 

As of 1 August 2017, our postal and headquarter address is: Oliefabriksvej 51 B, DK-2770 Kastrup. 

 

Looking forward to seeing all our current and new customers and partners at our new facilities. 

 

Kind regards, 

Povl-André Bendz, CEO 

 

www.upfront-dk.com 

 

 


